
As we come to the end of this term, we find ourselves nearing the end of the season of Lent. 

This time of reflection and preparation has allowed us to embrace the values of thoughtfulness, 

holiness, and community here at our school. It is heart-warming to see our students engage in 

activities that encourage empathy and kindness, embodying the true spirit of Lent.

This year, we have supported CAFOD through your generous donations. This is especially 

important as it helps those in need, both near and far, allowing us to live out our faith and show 

compassion towards others. Thank you for encouraging your children to contribute; every little 

bit makes a difference.

As we approach the Easter holidays, we encourage all families to take this time to reflect, pray, 

and enjoy the company of loved ones. This Easter,  let us remember the importance of 

togetherness and gratitude as we celebrate the resurrection of Christ.

Wishing you a safe and peaceful Easter break!

Whole School Mass:

This week we celebrated our Lenten mass together as a school community. As we prepare for 

the Holy Week, we dedicate our time each day to prayer, seeking God’s guidance and strength 

during this important week. During out time together at mass we reflected on the meaning of 

Jesus’ life, death and resurrection, and how it relates to our own life.

In the gospel reading from Tuesday, we heard about how Jesus teaches us that if people have 

done something wrong it is not always right to get them punished. After all we are not all 

perfect. We are created in God’s image and likeness. We ask God for his mercy to help us to 

do what is right. Help us to see that we all get things wrong sometimes and to say sorry when 

we do. Thank you to the staff who organised it, the children who took part and the church 

community for a wonderful gathering. 

 



Full Time Nursery Place 

Available:

We are filling our places for our 

nursery so if you wish to join 

us here at Sacred Heart, 

please contact the school 

office for more information, 

application packs and 

registration.

Dates for the Pentecost Term

VE Day Celebrations

80th Anniversary of VE Day at Sacred Heart on Friday 16th May.

As a school we will be celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE Day on Friday 

16th May. This will be a day where  children will delve into the importance of VE 

Day not only for Great Britain and Europe but many other parts of the world. 

Dressing up as a 1940s child is optional.

More details on the days activities to follow. 

Monday 28th April – School reopens

Thursday 1st April – Freeze Pops on sale EVERY Thursday 30p

Monday 28th April – Football and Fitness afterschool clubs begin (3:15pm-4:15pm)

Friday 2nd May – Oak class swimming (4 Fridays)– consent letter needs to be 

signed and handed back to class teacher beforehand. 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday 

Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May Year 6 SATs.

Friday 16th May – VE Day at Sacred Heart

Monday 19th May - UOL - Forces and Rockets to work with Year 6 in school.

Tuesday 20th May – Fairtrade Assembly

Friday 23rd May – Colour Dash Charity Event

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May – Half Term School Closed

Monday 2nd June – School reopens



After Easter, Football and Fitness will be running the afterschool clubs here at 

Sacred Heart. These will run Monday to Friday, from 3:15 to 4:15 for Year 1 - 6.

Each week will consist of a brief warm-up, followed by fun, engaging games that 

prioritise the children's enjoyment. Their focus is on helping the children stay 

active and engaged.

These clubs will be booked through and managed by Football and Fitness and 

all bookings must be made through Kai Tonge at Football and Fitness (through 

forms, email or text) When booking please state what days you are wishing your 

child to attend so that Kai and his team can make appropriate registers. 

Spaces are limited so if you wish your child to attend, please sign up as soon as 

possible.

Pupil Premium places are available.
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